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I am a member of the master circle in Portland and I am appalled that this could even be a
consideration. I am a native Portlander for 64 years and have never been as embarrassed as I am
now with the rapidly decline of our city, our parks, and the increase in our crime rate. We need to
find another solution and not give up our parks where our children and grandchildren have grown to
love and play. This would be devastating to all families to have this allowed in their neighborhood,
and especially for them not to be able to use their parks but they have paid dearly for. Find a decent
solution that does not include us giving up anymore of our city than we already have. Are used to be
proud of the city I live in but I am no longer...
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